
March 24, 2004 
 
To: All Faculty and Staff 
 
Colleagues, 
 
On Monday, March 29, Dr. Charles F. Stevens, Investigator in the Howard Hughes 
Medical Institute and professor of molecular neurobiology at the Salk Institute for 
Biological Studies in La Jolla, CA, will present this year's Swartz Foundation Mind/Brain 
Lecture on "Probing the Mysteries of the Mind: How the Brain is Like (and Unlike) a 
Computer" at 4:30 p.m. on the Main Stage in the Staller Center for the Arts. 
 
For more information please visit the Swartz Foundation Mind/Brain Lecture webpage at 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/mind/index.shtml 
 
Please pass along this information to any students you feel might be interested in 
attending. 
 
Thank you, 
Robert McGrath 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 


